
Concerns grow for welfare of
missing 26-year-old man last
seen in Drum Brae Drive

Police  are  appealing  for  help  to
trace 26-year-old Connor Miller who
has been reported missing from Drum
Brae Drive, Edinburgh.
Connor was last seen around 11pm on Wednesday, 18 September,
2024 in Drum Brae Drive, Edinburgh.

He is described as being 6ft 2 tall with short brown hair,
stocky build and has several tattoos including an eagle tattoo
on his neck. It is unknown what clothing he had on when last
seen.

Inspector Craig Sandbach said: “We have growing concerns for
Connor’s  welfare  and  are  appealing  for  anyone  with  any
information on his whereabouts to come forward as soon as
possible

“Please contact police on 101, quoting incident 0590 of 19,
September, 2024.”
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